
 

Newsletter No. 32—Friday 20th May 2022 

            Diary Dates: 
 
23rd and 24th May—’Train like an Athlete’ 
Friday 27th May—Jubilee Picnic 
Friday 27th May—School closes for half term 
Monday 6th June— Inset Day 

 

Opening Minds, Shaping Futures 

As part of our Platinum Jubilee 

celebrations, the catering staff 

have created a special Jubilee 

menu for pupils to enjoy on the 

27th May 

To access this resource, children will need to use the following 
link: https://www.ilearn2.co.uk/signin-html/ and type in the 
Pupil Code from the table below. 

Year 3 19QA Year 4 SRW6 

Year 5 SFX4 Year 6 VMQ2 

Calling all budding computer programmers! 

We have recently purchased a new computer-programming 
package called iLearn2 Primary Computing for Key Stage 2 
pupils.  

The resource is available to access at home for free and can 
help guide pupils in the world of computer programming. 
It’s great fun and a great gateway for children to 
understand coding through simple, step by step video 
tutorials. 

Election of Parent Governor  

A vacancy exists on our school’s governing body 
for a parent governor from September 2022 - an 
interest or knowledge of HR would be beneficial 

but not essential. Anyone interested in being 
invited to stand for election can find further 

information detailed in the letter sent via Weduc 
on Thursday 12th May. 

We would also like to say huge 

congratulations to our Westfield cricket 

team on their performance and conduct and 

also to say a big well done to the first team 

who have made it through to the cricket final 

at Brewood CC on Wednesday 8th June 

They will also need to open ‘Scratch’, which is a free coding website for 
children for use alongside the video guides. See the link below:  

https://scratch.mit.edu/projects/editor/ 

Westfield footballers played their first away 

match on 19th May against Blakely Heath. It 

was an exciting game from start to finish and 

very evenly matched. Unfortunately, we 

conceded a goal in the first half, and despite 

everyone’s hard work and efforts to get it back, 

we lost 1-0. Well done to everyone who 

played! 

https://www.ilearn2.co.uk/signin-html/
https://scratch.mit.edu/projects/editor/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOMBOURNE WOMEN’S INSTITUTE & WOMBOURNE VILLAGE HALL 

INVITE YOU TO JOIN THEM TO CELEBRATE THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE 

 

Saturday 4th June - From 2pm till 5pm 

At Wombourne Village Hall 

A Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

 

Homemade cakes and refreshments will be served 

 Entertainment will be provided by The Nostalgia Band 

 

All Welcome! This is a free* event 

 

 

 

    *You can make a small donation on the day for refreshments or to the band 


